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 Come Join Us 
On Campus! 

September 3 
Labour Day, 

University Closed 

September 4 
First day of classes for B.Ed.; 

Orientation Day; 
Welcome BBQ from 
12:00 pm – 2:00 pm. 

September 5 
First day of classes; 

All September Semester fees 
are due. 

September 19 
Last day to add/drop courses 
Without financial penalty; 
Last day to change courses 

from audit to credit and credit 
to audit. 

B.Ed. Teacher Candidates have returned to the Terrace campus for
their second, and final year, of our B.Ed. program. Their next two
semesters will be intense as they work towards obtaining a
recommendation from UNBC for professional certification from the
Ministry of Education Teacher Regulation Branch. This certification
is required for individuals to be employed in the British Columbia
public school system.

Similar to the first year of the program, this final year includes a 
mixture of both course work and practica. In the current semester, 
B.Ed. Teacher Candidates will be placed at schools in local and
surrounding communities for a four week practicum, from October 
15th to November 9th. Their course work in a variety of topics, 
including Indigenous Education, Educational Technology, Learning 
& Diversity, and Classroom Assessment among others, will run 
before and after their practicum. 

Faculty News 
Marian Kotowich-Laval and Verna McDonald held a workshop 
called “Seeding community vision and hope through nameless 
selfless service” at the 2018 UNBC-CNC Teaching & Learning 
Conference in Prince George on August 29, 2018.  

Their workshop focused on how an effective partnership can create 
a cultural and academic infusion. This can be achieved by weaving 
the fabric of community, and engaging community leaders 
alongside academic supporters. It explored and gave examples of 
listening to community member’s goals and visions, then partnered 
with them as collaborators and co-educators in order to realize that 
vision. 

Welcome back B.Ed. Teacher Candidates! 
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~ Master of Education in Counselling ~ 
UNBC is considering offering the M.Ed. in Counselling program at the Terrace 
campus* 

• The M.Ed. Counselling specialization is designed to prepare counsellors to provide professional 
services and leadership in counselling and psycho-educational programs offered in schools, post-
secondary institutions, social service agencies, and community health organizations. 

• Students have the opportunity to choose the type(s) of counselling they wish to focus upon, and to 
complete periods of supervised clinical practice in practicum settings that are relevant to their 
interest, based on availability. 

• The program includes an integrated core of required courses, elective courses, and a thesis, project 
or comprehensive examination. 

• The program will be delivered part-time in Terrace. 
• A cohort of students will go through the program together. 
• You can visit this site for more details: https://www.unbc.ca/calendar/graduate/education 

 *Availability of the program will vary in response to demand. If you are interested in    completing your 
M.Ed. in Counselling at the UNBC Terrace campus, contact Caitlyn Eide at 250-615-3322 or 
caitlyn.eide@unbc.ca. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Linda’s Links: 
 

https://www.edutopia.org/ 

Edutopia is absolutely full of useful articles, videos and links 
about topics like Literacy, Classroom Management, SEL, 
Teaching Strategies, and Mindfulness.  Here are two to 
check out. Under Topics go to Brain-Based Learning - The 
Social Classroom. An informative video about group work 
and peer-to-peer collaboration. Also check out Teaching 
Strategies - Recognizing and Alleviating Math Anxiety. 

http://www.cbc.ca/radio/asithappens/as-it-happens-friday-
edition-1.4678180/illustrated-story-books-are-better-for-
kids-brains-than-video-or-text-study-finds-1.4678195 

The article “Illustrated story books are better for kids’ 
brains than videos or text, study finds” is very interesting 
and thought-provoking. There is a link to the study as well. 

 

 
COMPLETE YOUR 

MASTER’S DEGREE IN TERRACE! 
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